
 Today Next Week 

Greeters Josh & Abby Rice (1st service) 
Alan & Tara Gilmore (2nd service) 

Ginnie Tietjens & Brenda Madrill (1st ser) 
Greg & Cheryl Ingram (2nd service) 

Nursery Nichele York & Jalecia Reinford (1st shift) 

Sarah Kolb & Naomi Hawkins (2nd shift) 
Lauren Hendricks & Jina Reinford (1st ) 
Karen Kratz & Dee Dee Good (2nd shift) 

Ushers Corinne, Clara, Catie Guntz (1st ser) 
Jim & Diane Dougherty (2nd service) 

Larry & Dee Dee Good (1st service) 
Jim & Diane Dougherty (2nd service) 

Closing up Hal & Norma Linck - April Jim & Lynn Swartley - May 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

This Week at Finland 
Today, 5:30-7pm - Families Following Christ small group in the gym and at Wint's 
Tuesday, 12-12:30pm – Participate in Finland’s “Looking Up” call-in prayer line.    
    Dial (712) 432-1500 and enter access code 314597# when prompted to do so. 
Tuesday, 5:30-7:30pm - Simcha Dance Ministry Practice in Community Room 
Tuesday, 7:15pm - Jeff's worship team practice 
Wednesday, 7:00pm - Family Night. All are invited to the pine box car derby race. 
Thursday, 6:30-9:30pm - Volleyball for anyone over 18 
Friday, 7:30pm - Tim Moyer's small group 
Friday, 8-10:00pm - "Hoops Night" open to anyone interested in basketball 
Friday to Sunday - Youth group to Longacre's in Canadensis 

 

Prayer Requests 
Mennonite Mission Network - Today, DOOR Denver is hosting its annual Cinco 
de Mayo festival fundraiser. Pray that relationships will deepen as three churches 
minister to their community through food, local performers, and children's activities.  
 

Mennonite World Conference from around the globe, Harrisburg, PA, July 21-26. 
More information is available at Pennsylvania 2015 Mennonite World Conference. 

Finland Mennonite Church 
Looking up, Moving forward, Reaching out 

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

Lead Pastor - Kris Wint; Associate - John Ehst 
Pastor Kris’ email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net 

Pastor Kris’ office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 10am-2pm 
Pastor John's office hours: Wed. 12-4pm, Thurs. 10am-2pm, Fri. 9am-4pm 

Pastor John's email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net  
Church office – 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – David Landis, Jeff Janton, Marvin Reinford, Jim Dougherty, Chad Landis, Jason Scheetz  

Visitation & Care Team – Marvin and Rachel Reinford, Arlin Benner, Shirley Kiefer  
 

The family that prays together stays together    
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 
 

ORDER OF SERVICE 

Worship in Song and Giving - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to) 

Scripture - (brown Bible 828, blue Bible 1821, blue/green Bible 2271)                    Eph. 4:14-32 

Sermon - "Building Up in Love"                                  Pastor John 
Sharing Time & Prayer                 Jim Dougherty - Elder in Charge      
  (If you have an announcement that needs to be made, please give it to the Elder before the service.)              
Missions Moment             Karen Kratz 
Children dismissed for Kids Kinection (1st service only – First room on left in new wing)  

Benediction and Blessing                                                     Pastor 
.All sermons are posted online at www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

 

Announcements 
 

This Tuesday, April 28, 4:30-6:30pm - Penn View will host an EC to 8th grade 
Welcome Day for prospective families for next year. Call Sandra Harrell for more 
information at 215-723-1196. No registration fee for applications submitted then. 
 

This Wednesday, 7:00pm - "Family Night" for everyone. Come to participate or 
just to watch and enjoy the fellowship at the Pine Box Derby racing night. 
 

This Friday, May 1, 11am-2pm, Indian Creek Foundation located at 420 Cowpath 
Road, Souderton, is hosting a job fair. All candidates applying for a job will be able 
to interview on the spot with the department of their choice! Job openings include 
Direct Support Professional, Therapeutic Support Staff, Certified Peer Specialist 
and Program Specialist. See poster on bulletin board. 
 

May 1, 7:00pm, Perkasie Menn. Church invites you to poetry reading by Barbara 
Shisler from her recent book "Momentary Stay" on life, faith, family, aging & death. 

 

 

To Our Guests: 
 

Welcome to our fellowship!  We 
would like to get to know you 
better. Please tell us about 
yourself by filling out the form 
below and placing it in the 
prayer box at the back of the 
sanctuary as you leave today. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 
             I am attending for the 
                      first time. 
 

             I would like information  
                 about your church. 

 

             I would like a call from 
           the Pastor. 

 
 

How can we pray for you? 
 

_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
____________________ 
 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the new wing 
Toddlers (2-3 year olds - Rachel Kiefer) - First room on right in new wing next to the Nursery 
Preschool (4-5 year olds - Melissa Albright, Corinne G. & Lynn S.)- Room 102 first floor hallway 
 K & grade 1 (Jan Bannon & Amy Reinford) - Room 101 first floor hallway 
Grades 2 & 3 (Mrs. Chad Landis & Cindy Paul) -Room 201 second floor hallway 
Grades 4 & 5 (Shannon Derstine & Anita Livezey) - Room 203 second floor hallway 
Junior High (Larry & Dee Dee Good & John Koetteritz) - Room 204 second floor hallway 

High School (Justin Derstine, Mike Scorzetti, Corey Guntz) - Room 205 second floor hallway 
Post High (Chad Landis) - Classroom 3 behind coat rack 
Adult class studying the book of Mark - Classroom 2 behind coat rack 
Adult class video series "Christian" by Andy Stanley - Classroom 1 on left in new hallway 
Men's Class - "The Spirit Comes" (Mark, John, Acts, 1,2,3 John) - Room G-3 in gym  

Prayer Room - Fourth room in gym for anyone with prayer needs 

Last Week’s Attendance 

First service – 141 

Second service – 57 

 

 

http://www.finlandmennonitechurch.org/


May 2 & 9, 8am-noon, two more work days are planned to paint at Project Haven's 
house in Pennsburg, across the street from NAPA, next to the big white Pennsburg 
UCC Church at 8th and Main Street, (before the Dairy Queen). Please use the rear 
entrance. Let Kathy Mease know if you can help. 
 

May 8 & 9 - Quakertown Christian School's annual Country Auction & Fair with lots 
of food, children's activities, general and quilt auctions, and silent auction.  
 

May 15 and 16 - Penn View Christian School's Country Fair & Auction with chicken 
BBQ, auctions, Philadelphia Zoo on Wheels Show, mobile zip line and much more.  
 

May 16 - "Summerfest" at Camp Men-O-Lan. New this year - The Great Chocolate 
Challenge with prizes for various age groups. Registration is required for this event. 
Get more details & entry form on their website: menolan.org. or call 215-679-5144. 
 

May 17, 3:00pm - Bally Mennonite Church will host a forum "Understanding the 
Faith of Our Muslim Neighbors" with Dr. Walter Wagner, an Adjunct Professor at 
Moravian Theological Seminary as the speaker. He has led conversations between 
Christians and Muslim people in the Lehigh Valley for many years. Among his 
many writings is "Opening the Qur'an". Visit www.ballymc.org for more information. 
 

May 20, 7:30pm - Book Club members read "Ghost Boy" by Martin Pistorius. 
 

June 13 - Baby Boomers plan to join us for a fun outing in Lancaster County. We 
will leave the church at 9am and head to Bird-in-Hand Family Restaurant for lunch 
at 11:15 followed by the show "Josiah for President" at 1:00pm. We should arrive 
home about 6:30pm. All this for only $49 per person. See Janet Gane for tickets. 
 

"We Care" Read-A-Thon - Choose a 31-day reading window in June or July & ask 
friends to sponsor you as you read to raise money for "We Care" prison ministry. All 
participants receive a t-shirt and other prizes according to how much money they've 
raised. See bulletin board, and www.wecareprogram.org for more information. 
 

"Hometown 4th of July" is replacing "Freedom Fest" this year in East Greenville 
and is being spearheaded by "Project Haven". Kathy Mease is enlisting volunteers. 
See the green insert in your bulletin for many ways you can become involved from 
cold hard cash to warm fuzzy animals (or slithery and scaly if you prefer). 
 

Between the ages of 18-30? MCC is seeking applicants for the Serving and Learning 
Together (SALT) program to serve for 11 months in a variety of assignments in Latin 
America, Africa, Asia and the Middle East. The placement process for the 2015-16 
SALT term closes in May. Visit mcc.org/salt before it is too late. 
 

Care & Share Thrift Shoppes need your clean bubble wrap and packing peanuts. 
Keep it out of a landfill. Thank you for supporting Mennonite Central Committee. 
 

This information came too late for the calendar: "Friday Night Hoops", being run 
by AJ Longacre and Brandon Longacre, is open to anyone who is interested in 
playing basketball and will be held 8-10pm every Friday night unless the gym is 
needed for some other event. 
 


